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2) Retuming the defective products

FUJIFILM medwork asks you to take the following steps:

¢ Please do not use any further products from the affected batches from now on.

¢ |dentify all the products in your inventory from the affected batches and keep them in a secure location until
they are retumed.

e Fill out the attached customer response form, sign it and send it

o by e-mail to vigilance_hceu@fujifilm.com

e [f you have products o return, please pack them in a suitable shipping box. After receiving the customer
response form, FUJIFILM will contact you to arrange the return.

e Please keep this information at least until the measures are completed.

Share the information described here:

Please ensure in your organization that all users of the above products and other products
informing persons are made aware of this urgent safety information.

If you have given the products to a third party, please forward a copy of this information or
inform your local FUJIFILM representative.

Reporting and customer support

The competent supervisory authorities have been informed of this measure. Adverse events or
Quality issues associated with the use of this product may be reported directly to FUJIFILM
medwork and to the competent national authority,

If you have any questions about this topic, please contact your local FUJIFILM representative.

Maximum quality and service is our claim, Therefore, we very much regret the inconvenience caused, apologize for
our mistake and thank you for your support in implementing this measure.

Best regards,

LV. V Schmitt
PRRC, Head of Market
FUJIFILM medwork GmbH
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